

Dear Students and Colleagues,

HKBU COVID-19 case report (3 November 2022)

The University received 1 reported COVID-19 case since the last announcement on 2 November 2022. A summary of the case is as follows:

Case no.	Date of receiving report	Staff / Student / Contractor / Others	Workplace (for staff / contractor) / Department (for student)	` '	Status (Preliminary / confirmed positive / Rapid test positive)	Latest stay on campus	Place(s) on campus visited* (Note 1)
20221103-01	03/11/2022	Staff	Finance Office	NA	Rapid test positive	31/10/2022	TWC305

^{*}For the full name of venues on campus, please go to https://eo.hkbu.edu.hk/cccms/lib/uploads/system/University%20campus%20and%20building%20identification.pdf

Note 1:

Place(s) on campus visited by the infected person with no symptoms from 2 days before the specimen collection date, or with symptoms 2 days before the onset of symptoms

If you consider yourself having exposed to infection risk in connection with the cases, you are highly encouraged to take COVID-19 tests as soon as practicable. For enquiries and reporting of positive case, please contact the Estates Office at 3411 7997.

Stay vigilant and healthy!

Estates Office

3 November 2022